
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Autumn 2023    

 

December 15th  2023           

Attendance 

Nursery 84.8%   Reception 91.5% 

Year 1 90.7%      Year 4 96.2% 

Year 2 90.7%      Year 5 94.2% 

Year 3 92.4%      Year 6 92.3% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 4 

 

                  96.2% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     92.1% 

Upcoming dates: 

Monday December 18th Christmas Mass 

Shool Hall 2.00pm 

Tuesday December 19th Parish Coffee 

afternoon 1.30pm School Hall 

Thursday December 21st Enterprise 

Fayre School Hall 1.30pm  

Friday December 22nd Film and 

Popcorn afternoon run by FOSJ 

TERM ENDS Friday December 22nd 

Monday January 8th INSET DAY 

This terms Virtues:  
Attentive and Discerning  
  

 

CHRISTMAS   

 
Thank you everyone for attending the Christmas plays this week. Well 

done to all the classes for their wonderful performances and to the staff 

for all their hard work. 

Next week we look forward to the Choir singing in Swansea Market on 

Tuesday December 19th at 10.00 am. You are welcome to come along 

and support us if you wish. On Tuesday December 19th at 1.30pm we will 

have the Parish coffee afternoon – all are welcome to join us.    

All classes are involved in an entrepreneurial exercise (£20 per class) and 

have costed and made Christmas gifts which they will be selling on 

Thursday December 21st  in the afternoon in the School Hall.  

Come along and support their efforts if you can at 1.30pm.  

We will be starting the First Communion and Confirmation programs  

next February 2024. If you wish your child to receive these sacraments 

please speak to Canon or myself. These are wonderful sacraments for 

children to receive please make every effort.  

Mass is celebrated in Ystradgynlais Sacred Heart Parish 4pm  

every Saturday and 11.30 am on a Sunday.  

Mass is celebrated in St. Benedict’s every Sunday at 10am.  

You would be very welcome to attend any of these. If your child has not 

been baptised it is not too late please just speak  

to Canon Pelosi. 

 

 
 

 


